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 Change notification – Monday 24th March 2025 
– Riverlinks students on 3346 & all students 
from Siganto Dr 3456. 

School bus ## 3456 
 

What? School service 3456 route is changing from Monday 24th March 2025. 

Why? To assist with improved passenger distribution across the network.  

When? From Monday 24th March 2025. 

Details Bus 3456 will make a small detour from current route and will now travel via 
Riverlinks Blvd and then back on route to Siganto Dr. 
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Find out 

more 
 

The revised timetable will be available on Translink's 

Journey Planner from 23rd March 2025. 
 

 
 



   

 

 

  

 

 

Students for Riverlink’s 
Blvd must catch Bus 

3456. 


